JEAUC CONNECT

THE WEEK OF JUNE 6, 2021 GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION
Our memory verse for June is Psalm 119:105, “Your word is a lamp to my feet and a light to
my path. ”

INFORMATION FOR VISITORS

If you are visiting Aldan Union Church for the first time today or you would like to receive our
weekly church email correspondence, please fill out the Welcome Card on the table by the
entrances and place it in an offering box. We would like to acknowledge your visit. If you
have items you would like to place on the churchwide prayer list, you can either fill out a
Prayer Request card and place it in an offering box or call the church office at 610-259-8010.

COFFEE TIME
We will be offering coffee in the back parking lot after the morning Worship Service (weath-
er permitting). Come enjoy a cup and a bit of fellowship before you leave.

STAFF OPENING AT AUC

We are looking for someone to fill the position of Children's Ministry Director. At this time
we are looking for someone to serve up to 29hrs/week to oversee and develop all aspects of
the Children's Ministries (nursery-5th grade), including programs and curriculum, and work-
ing with AUC staff, volunteers and parents. The candidate should be well organized and
have experience serving in children's ministries, with a degree in Childhood/Elementary
Education. Please be in prayer for an excellent fit for our church family and staff here at
AUC! For inquiries please contact the church office (office@auc.org or 610-259-8010).

ALL MINISTRY CALENDAR SCHEDULES ARE DUE BY JUNE 21ST

With an ever-increasing number of activities and ministries, we are asking for the help of all
church organizations to help us regulate our church calendar. Please give the church office
your September 2021 - August 2022 calendar of events, room usage, and transportation
needs by June 21st.

FAMILY VBS | JUNE 21-24

Families will come and participate in VBS together! It will take place each evening (weather
permitting) in Providence Park from 6:30-8:00 PM. Families need to register together as a
family group. To register your family please visit auc.org/children.

STUDENT MINISTRY

PANCAKE STUDY BREAK | SUNDAY, JUNE 6 | 5:00 PM-6:15 PM

Take a break from homework, studying, and preparing for the end of the school year, and come
eat some pancakes! We'll head over the Providence Park after for the outdoor evening service.
Parents, you're welcome to come enjoy some pancakes as well!

MEN'’S MINISTRY

MEN'S TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30 AM - 7:30 AM CHAPEL
Our teacher for June is Tim Shorey. Coffee is provided.

THANK YOU NOTE

Dear Aldan Union Church,

“Melissa and | want to thank you for allowing us the privilege of serving here with you for the
past 14 Y2 years and also for all of the encouraging words, cards, gifts, and help that you have
given us in our last few weeks here. We will remember good things about all of you and will be
praying for you as you continue together to minister to each other, to the community, and to the
world. We praise God for all the He has done and will do through you. We will always be thank-
ful for the time that we could be a part of this body.” Kevin and Melissa Brock

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK

TOBY AND SARA SHANNON

We can see God's hand in advancing the vision He has given us for providing biblical counsel-
ing to missionaries and relief workers! We had a final interview with a larger organization that
also had the dream. | (Sara) am approved to come on board to coordinate this worldwide effort!
We have eight other counselors and requests from missionaries from other countries, including
Lebanon and some forced to leave China. | have been teaching biblical Conflict Resolution and
crisis counseling via Zoom in Spanish with church leaders in many countries. Tabitha is almost
finished in her 2nd year of pediatric residency. She and her husband, Ajoy, have purchased
their own home. Daughter Heidi is well into her first year of nursing in a transplant hospital in
Cleveland. Son Luke and fiancee Whitney have postponed their wedding until June of 2022.
Luke is enjoying the challenges of being a "1st Engineer" in the merchant marines. Daughter
Nellie is living and working in Maine. As Peru opens back up, we are beginning to plan Mission
Work Teams to construct the new Training Center for Quechua people with disabilities. For
PHASE 1 of the construction, we will need builders, masons, welders, and general handyper-
sons. Due to the climate in central Peru, this can be any time of the year.

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, pick up a copy of each week’s
Missionary Moments located at all of the Sanctuary doors and check out our
Missionary Wall located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.
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